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DOUBLING UP ON COURSES AT THE HIGH SCHOOL LEVEL 

 
The Board of Education desires the best education possible for all of the students 

in the district.  Within the high school setting, priorities are established and standards are 
created with the expectation that they will be achieved. 
 

In spite of these efforts, students who do not pass a course and who do not 
successfully complete the course in summer school, are required to repeat the course for a 
full year. 
 

Students who do not pass an English and/or social studies course(s) and do not 
successfully complete the course in summer school, will not be allowed  to enroll in two 
levels of an English and/or social studies course (i.e. double up), during an academic 
year.  Students must attain a passing grade and corresponding course credit before they 
enroll in the next level of a course. 
 

As an exception to this policy, students in their senior year of high school may be 
allowed to enroll in two levels of a required English and/or social studies course (i.e. 
double up). 
 
Adoption date:  June 4, 2002 
Effective:  July 1, 2002 
 


